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Attention News/Education/Assignment Editors

Media Release

Web Launch


Tuesday, March 29, 2005

10:00 am – 12:00 pm

Shaw Theatre, 11762 – 106 Street, 

NAIT Campus, Edmonton, AB
The Heritage Community Foundation invites you to join them and special guests, the Deputy Prime Minister, Anne McLellan and Alberta’s Minister of Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development, Pearl Calahasen on Tuesday, March 29th at the Shaw Theatre, NAIT Campus as we launch The Métis in Alberta website.  This fully bilingual website showcases the Métis and their unique history, culture, traditions and achievements. 

Explore The Metis in Alberta  at www.albertasource.ca/metis and experience a new understanding of the Alberta that was, a new appreciation for the Alberta that is, and optimism for the Alberta that will be.

This fully bilingual website was made possible through to the financial contribution of Industry Canada's Francommunautés virtuelles program and Canadian Heritage's Canadian Culture Online Program, as well as the Government of Alberta’s Community Initiatives Program, programs dedicated to showcasing Canadian content on the World Wide Web.  Partners include the Métis Nation of Alberta; Faculté Saint Jean, University of Alberta; Musée heritage museum, St. Albert; Musée historique de St. Paul; and the Historic Sites and Cultural Facilities Branch, Alberta Community Development.  

For more information or to book an appointment for an interview, please contact:

Adriana Davies, Ph.D.

Executive Director, Heritage Community Foundation


Phone: (780) 424-6512, x. 222, Email: adriana.davies@heritagecommunityfdn.org






